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CITY OF PIQUA, OHIO  
GOLF ADVISORY BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Thursday, October 22, 2009 –4:00 pm   
Echo Hills G.C. 

                                             
 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Bob Heckman, Denise Uhlenbrock, Doug Eakin, William Shinall 

and Gene Hill 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
STAFF PRESENT:    Chip Fox and Rob Stanford  
 
GUEST PRESENT: None 
 
Doug Eakin called the meeting to order. 

      
ITEM NO. 1: Approval of Meeting Minutes  
 
It was moved by Bob Heckman and seconded by Denise Uhlenbrock to approve the 
September 24,2009 meeting minutes as submitted. Motion carried. 
  
 
ITEM NO. 2: Review of Financials 
 
A. City Financials 
    
The revenue and expense report ending September 2009 was handed out. 
Rob Stanford reviewed the revenue and expense report. The revenue for September 
and so far in October is down due to bad weather. Two pieces of equipment are 
still down and the parks department has loaned the golf course equipment for 
leaf removal. 
            
B. Echo Hills golf association 
 
Bob Heckman reported a deposit of $120. There was a $300 payment to the golf 
course for the association tournaments and there will be one more payment to 
GHIN. The balance as of October 22, 2009 is $5,255.09. 
 
ITEM NO. 3: Report from Golf Professional Chip Fox 
   
Chip Fox thanked Joe Thoma of Joe Thoma Jewelers for providing lunch for the 
NFL Scramble. A record twenty teams played in the scramble.   
  
 
ITEM NO. 4: Other Business 
 
Discussion continued on Fore Reservations. This is a computer program to assist 
with all golf operations including maintaining a customer database and 
capturing tee times. All members agree this would be of great benefit to 
bringing Echo Hills to a greater mass of golfers. 
 
The board and golf course are still working on the geese problem. Kirt Huemmer 
is going to purchase the laser light to place at one of the ponds. 
Rob Stanford told the golf board that he is in contact with a professional ball 
retrieving company to extract the golf balls out of our ponds. Details of the 
contract are still being worked out at this time. 
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ITEM NO.5:  Next Meeting 
   
The next regular scheduled meeting is Thursday December 3, 2009 at 12:00 PM  
Echo Hills Golf course.                 
 
It was moved by Bob Heckman to adjourn and seconded by Gene Hill. The  
Motion carried.                   
 
   
Minutes as prepared by Chip Fox.  
 
 
 
 


